
 
 
Mr M Conlon 
Business Services Administrator 
Brunel House 
930 Hempton Court 
Aztec West 
Bristol 
 
Via email. 

 
8th September 2020 

Dear Mr Conlon 
 
RE: A35/SEA ROAD SOUTH, BRIDPORT, DORSET DT6 
  
The Parish Council is pleased that the initial stage of the route study has been completed 
and pleased that a new signalised pedestrian crossing on Sea Road South has been 
recommended.  
 
We note from your letter however, that a feasibility study is still to be completed at the end of 
March 2021 and then a business case will need to be created and approved.   
 
Assuming that the feasibility study is completed by the end of March 2021 and a business 
case will take another couple of months to create and receive approval, can we assume a 
work start date of Summer 2021?   
 
When the works are scheduled, please notify us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
M Warne 
 
Chairman – Traffic, Transport and Footpaths Sub-Committee 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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